
City of Dallas 

OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

mv. J. s. Curry 	 November 29, 1963 
Chief of Police 

Subject: 

At 4317 p.m. November 29, 1963, I received a call from Mrs. G. Little, a 
supervisor with the telephone osieumay in Windsor. Ontario. She stated 
that the call from J. P. Kavanaugh had originated from a pay toletbomt 
located in the Lappans Hotel on Walker Road in Windier. She stated that 
the person placing the call, J. P. Kavanaugh, had attempted to charge 
the call to a Mrs. A. Simard, 4439 Grand Marais Bast Street in Windsor. 

Mrs. Simard. the mother of J. P. Kavanaugh, refused to accept the charges 
on the call. 

The supervisor also gave Mr. J. P. Kavanausies address as 4439 Grand 
Marais Bast. Mr. Kavanaugh's telephone service has been disconnected. 

The telephone supervisor can he reached at 2525422, area code 519. 

T. F. Moore 
Patrolmen 

TIT:: PA 

The only reason you and I are here is to assist the people of Dallas 
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